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       January 28, 2021 
DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES 
ATTN  KRISTEN BAUM 
1320 RESEARCH PARK DRIVE 
MANHATTAN KS 66502 
 
        RE:  Application  
                 File No. 50500 
 
Dear Kristen: 
 
 Recent test drilling on this farm revealed that the currently proposed well location for this 
application is not a viable place to drill a well.  Additional test drilling found a decent water 
supply about 1900 feet North, however, it is still a question on how productive the well will be.  
With this question unanswered we would like to have the option to complete a battery of three 
wells that will be located as follows: 
 
One well –  NE SE NE  3680’N & 80’W    2-5-7E 
One well – NE SE NE  3430’N & 80’W    2-5-7E 
One well –  SE SE NE  3180’N & 80’W    2-5-7E 
GEO CTR –  NE SE NE  3430’N & 80’W    2-5-7E 
 
 Research at the geographic center of the battery would indicate that the safe yield is 
only 115 acre-feet.  Please reduce the quantity on the application accordingly. 
 
 It should also be noted that there are no wells of any kind located within one-half mile of 
the proposed point of diversion. 
 
 Included with this letter is a test hole log and an aerial photo.  Please note that the aerial 
photo only represents a proposal to construct a battery of 2 wells.  Please modify it to represent 
a proposal for a battery of 3 wells. 
 
 Please let me know if additional information is required.  I can be reached at 785-547-
7556. 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Keith Grimm 
       MWI 
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